
REMINDER!
DID YOU KNOW? common hazards in and around your house can contaminate your
drinking water as well as your neighbors?

These hazards are known as cross-connections and can result in contaminated
water backflowing into your homes drinking water supply without you even knowing.

ANNUAL BACKFLOW PREVENTION ASSEMBLY TESTING

Your in-ground irrigation system is a cross-connection 
and requires your attention. In-ground landscape irrigation 
systems are the most common cross-connections found.

If your property has an in-ground irrigation system, 
it is your responsibility to make sure these steps are followed annually:

Confirm that your irrigation system has an
approved backflow prevention assembly.

Have the assembly tested by a certified
tester and submit the report to the City of
Coburg for property compliance recording. 

Scan these QR codes for more information regarding backflow prevention;
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QUESTIONS?
Contact our Public
Works department

at 541-682-7857

Email to: burke.hansen@ci.coburg.or.us , mail to PO Box 8316, or drop off at City Hall. 

Check with your installer for auto-scheduling of your required annual test.


